
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING DATE CHANGE 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Clarksville Community Board of School Trustees  
scheduled for Tuesday, September 11, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. has been canceled. 

 
It is being rescheduled to Tuesday, September 18, 2018 at 7:30 p.m.  

at Renaissance Academy, 806 Eastern Boulevard, Clarksville, Indiana. 
 
 

 
 

         Holly Rupprecht 
Assistant to the Superintendent/School Board 

         September 5, 2018 


